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Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, June 26, 2018 8:47 AM
To: 'Mary Dancer'
Cc: CAO - Consumer Outreach
Subject: RE: Docket number. 20170219-WS

Good Morning Ms. Davis, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20170219 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Thank you, and have a blessed day!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mary Dancer [mailto:MaryDDancer@outlook.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 26, 2018 8:04 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket number. 20170219-WS 
 
Mary Davis 
25341 Canterbury 
Lake Wales Fl 
 
And 453 Waterway Dr 
 
We are in agreement that a rate increase is needed but the rate increases seem to be one sided.  Westgate has added 
glamping, tee pees, and use their campground to the max at times.  There can be as many as 300 people in Westgates 
Campground area in a single weekend at least a couple times a year.  These people add to the water demand for 
Westgate.  Not sure if this has been taken into consideration in calculations of rate increases.  They have buss tours, 
they have weddings, special events.  The rodeo on Saturday nights bring more guests that use the facility. 
 
Thank you for listening. 
 
 




